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Duke Power. Company
ATTN: lir. A. C. Thies -

Senior Vice President
Prcduction and Transmission

Power Building

422 South Church Street-
Charlotte, North Carolina 28201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for;your letter of January 17, 1974, informing us of steps you-
have taken to correct the violations concerning activities under AEC
Operating License No. DPR-47 which were brought to your attention in our
letter of December 28, 1973. We have examined your corrective actions
and have no further questions.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, you may communicate
directly with this office.

-We appreciate your cooperation with'us.

Very trsly yours,

[Mn
Norman C. Moseley,
Director
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